
6. PERFORMANCE REPORT - OCTOBER 2019 

 The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by 

the Head of Social Policy informing members of the current level of 

performance for the annual indicators that support the Corporate Plan and 

are the responsibility of Social Policy and reportable to this Policy 

Development and Scrutiny Panel. 

 It was recommended that the panel note the performance information and 

determine if further action or enquiry was necessary for any of the 

performance indicators in the report. 

 Decision 

 To note the contents of the report. 

 


